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Sir Knights of Iowa and All Sir Knights: 

  The joint Iowa Grand York Rite reception at the Cedar Rapids Scottish Rite 

went well with over 60 in attendance. 

 Behold how good it is For brethren to dwell together in unity! [Psa133:1]. The 

North Central Department Conference will be Oct 21st-22nd in Sioux Falls, 

South Dakota, I am looking forward to it and meeting friends both old and 

new. 

Iowa will be well represented!  Iowa will be conducting a York Rite Festival on 

Sat Nov 19th at the Des Moines Scottish Rite. 

  I hope to see many of you there.  Many of our newer York Rite members 

should experience the work again and pick up on lessons overlooked before.  

The York Rite work is beautiful and quite powerful. 

With Chivalric Regards, 

Jerry Loring Wahl  RE Grand Commander of Iowa 
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